
 
                         NORTH WESTERN CENTRE 

 
 

OFFICIALS’ AND MARSHALS’ STANDING INSTRUCTIONS - ANGLESEY 
 
 
Dear Marshal or Official, 
 
On behalf of the BRSCC North West Centre and Committee may we thank you very much with assisting 
at our race meetings. 
 
ADMISSION & SIGN ON 
 

Entry to the circuit will be ticket and vehicle pass, which will be sent to you / enclosed.   The sign on 
times and location will be published separately on the BRSCC NW website.   At sign on you will be 
given a programme and your name entered into a raffle.   Raffle winners will be announced during the 
day.   Marshals will also receive £10 each day towards their travel expenses.  
 
SAFETY 
 

Marshals must at all times: 
 

a) Stand as far back from the track as their duties will allow. 
 

b) Make full use of the protective barriers or such means of protection that are available. 
 

c) Never stand with their backs to approaching traffic unless required to do so by definition of their 
duty. 
 

d) Never stand in groups of more than three. 
 
At the conclusion of circuit activity, marshals must remain at their posts until stood down by an official 
course car. 
 
CAMERAS & MOBILE PHONES 
 

Mobile phones, camera phones and cameras must not be used when the circuit is live.   The definition 
of a live circuit includes the recovery of cars and barrier repairs. 
 
UNDER 18s 
 

All marshals under the age of 18 must return to the Chief Marshal an indemnity signed by the parent or 
guardian giving them permission to officiate at the event.   That young person’s parent or guardian must 
also marshal with them. 
 
PARKING 
 

Marshals’ cars must be parked well away from the circuit, and at a reasonable distance from spectator 
fences.    
 
INABILITY TO ATTEND 
 

Any official or marshal who for any reason finds that they are unable to attend the meeting must inform 
the Chief Marshal, Margaret Simpson, as soon as possible, and return the tickets.   Tickets must not be 
used or donated. 
 
Thank you again for helping us with our race meetings. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Margaret Simpson 

Chief Marshal 

Margaret.simpson190@btinternet.com 


